
Dallas   County   R-I   School   District  

  REQUEST   FOR   QUALIFICATIONS   

Owner   Representative/Project   Manager  
  

The  Dallas  County  R-I  School  District,  hereafter  referred  to  as  the  District,  is              
soliciting  written  proposals  from  qualified  firms  and  individuals  to  provide           
professional  owner  representative/project  manager  services  for  the  following         
project:   

Dallas   County   Technical   Center   construction   on   the   West   side   of   Buffalo   High  
School,   totaling   approximately   $12.0   million   in   construction   costs.   

Interested   parties   may   find   the   Request   for   Qualifications   on   the   front   page   of  
the   Dallas   County   R-I   website:    bisonpride.org   

Respondents   shall   submit   their   proposal   via   mail   or   delivery   to   Dr.   Tim   Ryan,  
Superintendent   of   Schools,   1323   S.   Ash,   Buffalo,   MO   no   later   than   12:00pm  
on   Tuesday,   March   17,   2020.   Proposals   received   after   the   aforementioned  
date   and   time   may   not   be   considered.   

 


